Transmission Utilization Group
September 22, 2010 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m.

Phone Bridge (503) 230-5566, passcode 8274#  
Connect to the Live Meeting: Join the meeting
Meeting Objectives

A number of Northwest and Southwest Transmission Providers are studying the utilization of the AC Intertie (COI).  For several months each year, a considerable amount of non-firm capacity on the COI goes unused each day.  For this reason, these Transmission Providers are looking for ways to increase the use of the COI.  As part of this process, the Transmission Providers would like to hear what other interested parties think could increase COI usage.
The Transmission Providers would like to hear about and explore your responses to the questions outlined below.
1. What factors do you consider when doing business on the COI?
2. Please identify any barriers you have experienced recently? 
3. What changes do you want to see from transmission providers in order for you to access and use the COI more efficiently?
4. Are the quantities and quality of transmission service currently available on the COI sufficient to enable the kinds of transactions in which you might be interested? 
When answering the above questions, please feel free to discuss related issues such as:
· scheduling timelines, 
· type of transmission service available (firm, non-firm, other),
· short term, long term transmission service,
· cost,

· ease of accessing information regarding available transmission service,

· interfacing with different control areas,

Please submit any written comments via email to Young Linn at yslinn@bpa.gov. 
